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16 April 2024 
 
 

Timing of capital return payment 
 

 
Young Australian Mines Limited (YAML) has previously indicated to its shareholders that the capital return 

payment of 3.5 Australian cents per ordinary share was expected to be made on or about 16 April 2024.  YAML 

has now been informed by its share registry (Computershare) that due to administrative delays with the 

financial institution that is processing YAML’s capital return payment to YAML shareholders, the expected date 

of payment to YAML shareholders who are entitled to receive that capital return payment is now Friday, 26 

April 2024.    
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